
Friday, February 22, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group A has duty this week. 

 
 

Please excuse the following: 

 Boys Soccer @ 1:15 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

All students who are interested in our girls lacrosse, we 
have a coach!  But in order to play you must be cleared.  If 
you played a fall or winter sport please let Mrs. Garcia 
know and she will put you on the roster.  If you haven’t 
played a sport you must be cleared before stepping onto 
the field. If you have any questions go see Mrs. Garcia in 
the front office. 

Are you interested in getting fit? Or having a little workout 
before practice? Well there’s a new club called Move, 
Play, Unplug and it is open to anyone after school from 
3:15-4:15 Tuesday’s and Thursday’s in room 225 by the 
girl's PE locker room , Hope to see you there!! 

Attention Seniors! Who do you think is the smartest, 
funniest, most compassionate, and clumsiest? Vote for 
Senior Bests on the school website under News and 
Announcements or by searching up tinyurl.com/sierra19 . 
Last day to vote is March 1.  

Dons, the Power 106 Celebrity Basketball game is next 
Tuesday, February 26th. your very own Dons seniors, 
alumni and staff will face off vs. the celebrity team from 
Power 106. Tickets are on sale now, $5 presale.  They will 
be $8 at the door.  You never know who might show 
up...don't miss it. 

Boys Soccer (V) CIF Finals vs St. Margaret’s @              
St. Margaret’s HS—5pm 

 

Cheer (V) @ Anaheim  

Last day to get cleared for a spring sport is Tuesday, 
February 26th, Spring sports have already begun to 
compete!  If you don’t have your clearance packets into 
the athletic department by Tuesday, unfortunately you 
will not be able to compete in a spring sport. 

Attention Seniors: 

The BPUSD Joint Scholarship Application and the 
Ramona Burnham Application deadline is this Friday, 
February 22nd. Make sure to submit your completed 
application on time to your counselor.  

Attention AP students: 

Pay your AP fees as soon as possible and avoid long lines. 

You can pay your AP fees in the front office, before school, 
brunch or lunch.  

All AP fees are due Friday, March 1st. 

Hey Dons, for our AVID community service project, we 
are donating canned foods to our local Cory’s Kitchen to 
help prevent starvation and homelessness. Please be a 
Don and donate your canned foods to room 214 with     
Ms. Kittlaus. 

http://tinyurl.com/sierra19

